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International Convention
ICON 2024 is going to be hosted in

Atlanta, GA. The theme is going to be
Go for Gold! It is going to be July 10-14.

More information about the K-T District
tour will be posted soon. At ICON, you
can interact with Key Clubbers from all

over the world!



Farewell
It is hard to believe that this is my last

newsletter. I want to thank you all for an
amazing two years of service. These past two
years have been absolutely amazing and I am
forever grateful for the opportunity to be the

Division 10 Lieutenant Governor. I have made
amazing memories, learned so much, and met

so many great people. While my Key Club
career is almost over, I want to urge you all to
keep working to better your homes, schools,

and communities! Keep leading! And if you’re
graduating like me, keep serving others and

improving your communities after high school!
I also want to express my gratitude for the

district boards from the past two years! I have
made lifelong friends and could not imagine
my life without them. And the district adults
have always been so supportive and helpful!

Lastly, thank you, Division 10, for always being
so supportive and kind! 




